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 Monday 6h September 2021 

Physical Education at Gwladys Street 

Dear parents/carers, 

We are writing to inform you about the arrangements of Physical Education this year, at 

Gwladys Street.  

After last year’s success of children attending school in their PE kit on their allotted PE day, we are 

going to continue with this arrangement, starting September 2021. Children need to attend school 

on their PE day wearing their full, correct PE kit. Pupils may also wear their school jumper / 

cardigan over their PE kit to keep warm during the day.  

Please see image to ensure your child has the correct kit and that this is worn for every PE 

lesson. 

 

White t-shirt with Gwladys Street badge on or a plain white t-shirt. 

Blue shorts. 

Black pumps indoor sports 

Trainers for outdoor sports.  

PE jogging bottoms (ages 5 -12) for winter *optional* 

To purchase a school PE kit please go to- Parent App Connect App/ More/ Uniform  

No other kit can be worn other than the items stated above, so please ensure that your child 

attends school wearing the correct kit on their PE day. 

A timetable has been attached for your attention so you know when your child will have PE this 

term. 

Monday- Year 1 (Germany) 

Tuesday- Year 1 (France) and Year 6 (China and Japan) 

Wednesday- Year 2 (New Zealand) and Year 3 (Kenya and Morocco) 

Thursday- Year 2 (Australia) and Year 5 (Russia and India) 

Friday- FS2 (Butterflies and Ladybirds) and Year 4 (Chile and Costa Rica)  

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Regards, 

Mrs Beckwith (PE Co-ordinator) 
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